
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S P A C E S August 27, 1 r » o - 7

Ms. Madeleine Landry
E x e c u t i v e D i r e c t o r
T h e C u l t u r a l F o u n d a t i o n
21800 Oxnard Street Suite 350
Woodland Hills, CA91367

Dear Ms. Landry:

About a month and a half ago, we talked on the phone about an artist named
John Ehn and the possible donation of his works (California State Landmark
*939), to a responsible arts organization.

I followed through with a packet of information including, newspaper
articles, a map, and a book. Since that time I called your office at least 3
times, but as of this date I have had no response.

I realize how busy you are, but both the John Ehn's family and I would
appreciate a response, and return of the material if it is no longer useful
to you.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

A Nott Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation


